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2010-2011 End of the Academic Year Report

Actions Forwarded to The Steering Committee

1. Final Recommendation on Mid-Semester Evaluations
2. Final Recommendation on Academic Load
3. Approved new Certificate Program in Women’s and Gender Studies
4. Approved Changes to International Business Program
Charge for Which Preliminary Recommendations Were Drafted
Preliminary Recommendations on Student Evaluation of Teaching – need open forum
Charges to be Addressed in 2011-2012
International Business program closure: CAP plans to invite Lynn Tang and Bozena Leven to a meeting in the fall semester to obtain testimony.
Graduate Comprehensive Exams: CAP reviewed a revised recommendation from GPC on a graduate comprehensive exam policy and appeals procedures.  CAP asked GPC for further revisions.
Repeating Courses: CAP reviewed data and will write a Preliminary Recommendation in the fall semester.

Charge on Course Withdrawal Policy
CAP has begun its initial discussions of this charge. Frank Cooper has secured data related to the policy as it is currently utilized. 

New charge on Russian Studies minor
New charge on Academic Integrity
New charge on Academic Dismissal Policy
New charge on Absence and Attendance policies
New charge on Guidelines for off-campus faculty-led programs
New charge on Graduate Policies

Respectfully Submitted,
Cathy Liebars
CAP Chair, 2010-11
